|Return to previous file: musselfarms04.pdf |

Figure 9. Areas of special significance for marine mammals in New Zealand. From poster researched by Rob Suisted and Nadine
Gibbs, and drawn by Chris Edkins, Department of Conservation, Wellington.

[Continue to next file: musselfarms06.pdf |

26


mjasperse
Return to previous file: musselfarms04.pdf

musselfarms04.pdf
mjasperse
Continue to next file: musselfarms06.pdf

musselfarms06.pdf

	Return to previous file: musselfarms04.pdf
	8. Areas of special significance for wildlife continued
	Continue to next file: musselfarms06.pdf



